

You will be

Long-Time Associate Development Director

Retires and Says Goodbye

After 19 years here at Divine Word, I have decided to retire at the end of July.

As I prepare to leave my role as Associate Development Director, I want to take this opportunity to express my deepest gratitude for your unwavering support and generosity. Your commitment to the mission of Divine Word College is the key to our students' success.

You have helped our students prepare for whatever path God takes them on after they leave here. Each of your donations is proof of your belief in our mission, and for that, I am eternally grateful. Because without your help, our students would not be here.

As I begin the next chapter of my life, I take with me the many wonderful relationships and memories made during my time at Divine Word. I have been able to visit many of our benefactors around the United States. I have enjoyed meeting you and learning about your connection to Divine Word Missionaries and Divine Word College. I will miss visiting with you either in person or on the phone.

Thank you so much for being part of our mission. You may not realize it, but your impact extends far beyond Epworth. It is evident in the lives touched because of your kindness - the lives of God's people all over the world. Please continue to help our students as they prepare to carry the Gospel to all corners of the world.

I have been truly blessed to have been part of the Divine Word community since 2005. I will miss you!

With heartfelt appreciation,

Mark Singsank

P.S. If you ever feel like contacting me, you can reach me at:

mssingsank@gmail.com or 563-543-8618